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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 

This is to confirm that the Department of Zoology, University of Oxford, UK, is 
interested in supporting IBISCA in the future, as this important programme will 
contribute significantly to our understanding of the distribution of tropical 
biodiversity, and its relation to ecosystem services and processes. 

 

 

Dr Owen Lewis 


